
 
Monday 14th January 2019 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

  

We invite you to attend the Year 2 SATs preparation meeting on - 

Day: Thursday 7th February 2019 Time: 3.00pm 

The meeting will be held in Class 2, I hope you will be able to attend. 

  

In May your child will be taking a series of tests to help us determine if they are meeting 

end of year expectations. These are known as SATs (Standard Attainment Tests); to your 

child it will probably seem like just routine class work and they are unlikely to be aware that 

they are being tested.  

 

Obviously we want your child, as we are sure you do, to show us the best that they can do and 

there may be little things that you can do at home that will help them no-end. 

 

At the meeting we will; 

 Share what the tests may include and the types of questions the children will need to be 

able to answer. 

 Explain how we can best prepare the children for this in school. 

 Share ideas and tips for how you can help your child at home. 

 Answer questions and concerns that you may have. 

We are very proud of all the children and their achievements at St. Paul’s Peel C.E. Primary 

School and we obviously want our Year 2s to be as successful as possible and do as well as they 

possibly can, by us all working together. 

It would be great if you could join us on the date stated above; this will be a great opportunity 

for you to ask questions and become better informed so you can support your child during this 

time. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss J Barker 

Headteacher 
 


